
 
 
 

 
Class of 1953 
 
Class Agents 
Fred Warbinton 
Jack Engledow 
Bob Miller 
 
 
August 21, 2019 
 
Hello Class of ‘53 classmates: 
 
Another year rolls around for the Ringing In of the Freshman class by President Hess using 
the historic Caleb Mills Bell.  (This brings back memories for all of us!). This year the 
Freshman class consists of 235 students.  The class has students from eight countries, 48 
legacies, five valedictorians, 16 earned perfect scores on a section of ACT or SAT, six Eagle 
Scouts, a member of a national Rugby team, and a two-time cancer survivor.   
 
The Forbes List recently rated Wabash Alumni among the best in the country.  We were rated 
tenth nationally on the list of most engaged donors in private non-profit institutions with 
enrollment more than 500.  Wabash and Notre Dame were the only Indiana institutions in the 
Top Ten. 
 
We can still be proud of our million dollar contribution in 2003.  Our class plaque located on 
the east side of the Hays Science Center is a permanent reminder of our class gift.   
 
The 2020 edition of the Fiske Guide to Colleges listed Wabash as one of the top colleges in 
the US, Canada and UK. 
 
Wabash placed 47 students on the North Coast Athletic Conference Academic Honor Roll. 
 
One of the newest campus projects is the 
Gateway entrance.  The College has 
purchased several properties on the 
northeast and south corners of Wabash 
Ave. and Grant Ave.  The entrance will give 
visitors a clearer sense of arrival on 
campus and is designed to improve foot 
traffic pathways on campus. 
 
Hope all is well with you and yours. 
 
Fred 
 


